Ogemaw Hills Snowmobile Club
P.O. Box 681
Rose City, Ml 48654

Dear Ogemaw Hills Board of Directors:

[ recently had the opportumty to snow mobile on some of the Ogemaw groomed
trails with my hubby Ray. | am not a good or seasoned rider and admit that | was
somewhat nervous about riding with very talented and seasoned riders, But after
a few minutes on those smooth, extremely well groomed trails, | forgot all about
my lack of ability and nervousness and was caught up in the awe and absolute
beauty these trails and this great state has to offer. Soon | was smiling and truly
enjoying myself.

On our way to the warming area, we ran across some other snowmobilers who
had the misfortune of one of their sleds veering off trail and down a 10-15 foot
ravine, without hesitation and luckily for them, riding along with us today were
some of Ogemaw Hills Snowmobile Club members, Al, Dan, Jimmy and Steve,
sorry | do not know their last names. These guys were more than happy to lend a
helping hand and shifted into action without a moments hesitation to help out
fellow snowmobilers. These guys are a fine representation of Ogema Hills
Snowmobile Club and I witnessed first hand why my hubby wanted to be a
member of such a club.

Kuddos to an extremely well groomed trail and a bunch of guys worthy of being
great ambassadors of such a club. | predict that this club will continue to grow by
leaps and bounds.!

Great Job, Keep up the great work and Thanks for an awesome ride

Lorie
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